
Jan 17, 2019 

 

City Clerk Office 
City of Burnaby 
Burnaby, BC 
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
This is to request to appear as a delegation before the next available Planning and Development 
Committee, regarding redevelopment of properties on 5486-5580 Marine Drive, Burnaby.  The 
following persons would address the committee, briefly regarding the development. 

• Mr. Alok Kansal, Business owner,  
 

• Mr. John O'Sullivan,  

We appeared as a delegation on June 26, 2018, and our request was denied by the planning 
department. We have now a different proposition as an affordable rental project instead of 
market condos for the same site.  

Please confirm the date and time of the meeting. Should you require any further information, 
please contact the sender of this email. 

 Best Regards, 

  

Onkar Sharma 

 

 

 




